
 
 

 
 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
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Thank you 
 

It has been an incredibly 
challenging year for everyone. 
but we can honestly say that 
the Low Ash children and staff 
have strived to continue to be 
the ‘best that they can be.’ 

Thank you for all of your support in everything that we 
do from fundraising the virtual Christmas Fair and the 
fantastic Big Birthday Bash to supporting your child at 
home with remote learning and the wonderful 
feedback you have given on your child’s school report. 
 
Walk/bike/scoot to school initiative 
 

Thank you for your continued 
support in enabling the children 
to have a healthy start at the 
beginning and end of the day. 
We are delighted to have the 
new shelter built to store the 
children’s bikes and scooters. 

 
Clubs 
 
We sincerely hope that clubs will start again in 
September with a larger capacity in each club. We will 
send out more details in the first few days when we 
return with the aim of starting the clubs from Monday 
13th September. 
 
Expansion work   
 

We have agreed with Bradford 
Council that we will delay the final 
stage of the re-build until summer 
2022. This will involve building work 
at the front of the school, work on 
the roof and a temporary entrance. 

 
Supporting your children reminder 
 
We are very aware that the COVID pandemic is taking 
its toll on the mental health and wellbeing of children 
and adults alike. The Young Minds website below has 
lots of advice on how you can support your child’s 
mental health during this difficult time.  
https://youngminds.org.uk/supporting-parents-
helpfinder/ 
 
Goodbye to Year 6 
 

Sadly, we say goodbye to a super set 
of individuals who have contributed 
so much to the success of Low Ash.  
Well done to the whole of Year 6 
who have been excellent in the way 
they embraced their Activity Week 
as well as the fabulous production 
which we recorded for their 

parents/carers and saved on their Google Classroom 
page. We wish them all the very best as they move on 
to their various secondary schools.  
 
Have a lovely summer break 
 
Wherever you are over the 
summer, we hope you all 
have a restful holiday and 
manage to have some fun. 
 
As ever, your continued support and help in making 
Low Ash an even better school is much appreciated - 
thank you.  
 
School re-opens to children on Monday 6th 
September. 
 
Fiona Meer and Beth Medhurst (Co-Headteachers) 
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